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I am opposed to forcing people to vote in person. Our mail-in voting system has 

worked well for decades. Any registered voter, regardless of age, disability, or 

distance from polls can vote at a time convenient to them. Accessibility is a key to the 

success of democracy. Don’t mess with what works! 


